
THE SEVENTY-SIXTH ANNUAL CONVENTION OF THE AMERICAN PHARMACEU- 
TICAL ASSOCIATION, PORTLAND, ME., DURING WEEK O F  AUGUST 20TH. 

The time for the 76th annual convention of the AMERICAN PHARMACEUTICAL ASSOCIATION 
is rapidly approaching, hence, the Section Officers are now preparing their programs and you are 
invited to  contribute a paper or papers to the respective sections-the addresses of the Chairmen 
and Secretaries are given below for your convenience-write them and give them the titles of 
your papers as early as possible. 

Scientific Section.-Chairman, L. W. Rowe, yo Parke, Davis & Co., Detroit, Mich.; 
First Vice-Chairman, J. C. Munch; Second Vice-chairman, P. J. Bacon; Secretary, Paul S. 
Pittenger, yo Sharp & Dohme, Baltimore, Md. ; Delegate lo tL House of Delegates, J. C. Krantz, J r .  

Section on Education and Legislation.-Chairman, M. N. Ford, 608 High-Long Bldg., 
Columbus, Ohio; Via-Chairman, W. J. Husa; Secretary, A. L. I. Winne, 712 State Office Bldg., 
Richmond, Va.; Delegate to House of Delegates, R. H. Raabe; Alternate Delegate, J. J. Grasser. 

A. PEI. A. Headquarters Hotel-The Eastland. 

Section on Practical Pharmacy and Dispensing.-Chairman, Adley B. Nichols, 145 N. 
Tenth St., Philadelphia, Pa.; First Vue-Chairman, L. M. Monell; Second Vue-Chairman. 
J. I,. Powers; Secretary, P. H. Dirstine, College Station, Pullman, Wash.; Delegate to House of 
Delegates, C. M. Snow. 

Section on Commercial Interests.-Chairman, C. Leonard O’Connell, 1922 Koblestown Kd., 
Craffton, Pittsburgh, Pa.; Vice-Chairman, Denny Brann, 421 Sixth Ave., Des Moines, Ia.; 
Secretary, R. B. Rothrock, 219 Mulberry St., Mt. Vernon, Ind.; B. M. Keene, Delegate to  the 
House of Delegates. 

Section on Historical Pharmacy.-Chairman, W. P. Porterfield, 61 Broadway, Fargo, N. 
D. ; Secretury. Ambrose Mueller, 25 N. Gore Ave., Webster Grove, Mo. ; Delegate to House of 
Delegates, Charles Gietner; IZislorian, E. G. Eberle, 10 West Chase St., Baltimore, Md. 

The A. PH. A. Headquarters site has been selected; contributions and endowments are 
now sought for the Library and Museum-this presents opportunities for individuals and or- 
ganizations to  perpetuate the memory of pharmacists. 




